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October 18, 2002

Dear Friends:

I'am delighted to welcome everyone to Time for Lyme in New York. Itis a
pleasure to join with you this evening in support of the Lyme Disease Research Center. 1
am grateful for your support of this worthy cause.

On behalf of the City of New York, I am pleased to recognize those associated
with the Lyme Disease Association, The Greenwich Lyme Disease Task Force and
Columbia University for making this center a reality. I commend your tremendous
efforts for not only those affected by Lyme disease but also for all our City’s residents as
you strive to promote awareness. The new center is the first of its kind in the nation and
provides hope for all those living with the disw:se and their families.

I'commend everyone gathered here this evening for your dedication to the health
and well being of our City’s residents. It is always a pleasure to unite with organizations
such as yours that share my commitment to improving the quality of life for all New
Yorkers. My best wishes for an enjoyable evening and for continued success with this
important initiative.

Sincerely,
A I/ &

Michael R. Bloomberg
Mayor





